
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

May 12, 2025 

To whom it may concern 

Company Name Nissei Plastic Industry Co.  

Name of Representative: Hozumi Yoda, 

President and Representative Director 

(C o d e:  62 9 3 T S E  P r im e , N S E  P r em i er 

Contact person Director    Akihiko Imai 

(tel 0268-82-3000) 

 

 

Notice of Postponement of Announcement of Financial Results for the Fiscal 

Year Ended March 31, 2025 
 

 

We have decided to postpone the announcement of financial results for the fiscal year 

ending March 31, 2025, which is scheduled on May 14, 2025. 

We are pleased to inform you that we have done so. 

 We apologize for any inconvenience and concern this may cause to our shareholders, 

investors and other stakeholders. 

We deeply apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

 

record 

 

１. Reasons for postponing the announcement of financial results 
The Company has been preparing to announce its financial results for the fiscal year 

ending March 31, 2025 on May 14, 2025, 

In the process of closing the accounts, the exchange rate for transactions between the 

Thai manufacturing subsidiary and the U.S. sales subsidiary was 

Due to the difference in application, it will take a reasonable amount of time to 

finalize the financial figures, and the disclosure schedule has been postponed. 

I was very pleased with the results. 

   

 

２. Upcoming events 
Financial results for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2025 will be announced as soon as 

they are finalized. 
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